

RallySport Ontario Meeting Minutes – June 7, 2004

Present: Ross Wood, Ray Felice, Ryan Huber, Roger Sanderson, Kim Sparks

1. Start 8pm.
2. Apr. 25/04 Minutes approved
3. Treasurer's report – \$1250. Cheque for Bear & GCFR for 2003 road damage.
4. Dennis has resigned and the board appointed Alan Ryall as he was the other candidate running for the position at the AGM and still expressed interests in it when asked.
5. Steward's Course – 11 attended at Sir Sanford Fleming in Peterborough. All were successful. BBR & GCFR stewards appointed.
6. Insurance – Wayne Groom of the ONT 4x4 Club has offered his assistance with the Insurance committee.
7. Insurance O&D Details – Ross received copies of the O&D from the ASN office.
8. Web site – nothing at this time except for lots of traffic reported.
9. OPRC –
 - a. Classes – Group 5: Submitted to CARS rule committee for possible 2005 inclusion..
 - b. BBR – Work day went well. Jamaican entry should be entering.
 - c. GCFR – road widened in spots. Notes will need to be re-done. Working on a new start/finish location.
10. ORRC –
 - a. DOCR – 19 entries, No issues. One car had no insurance slip but Paul resolved it before they were allowed to start.
 - b. Blossom – June 19. – looking for a good entry.
 - c. Automapic – July 17. – route being working on still.
 - d. ORRC Reports – Paul Submitted reports for the past few events. No major issues found.
11. Marshal training – Jeff will possibly try to plan later this year.
12. Incident committee – still working on it.
13. Entry forms – up and running. Getting about 5-6 per event.

14. RSO prize funds / Decals – Decals are ordered and should be here within a week or two. Payments can now be sent out for the first events of the year.

15. Club news

a. MLRC – 26 entries last event.

b. MCO – Mangy Moose had only 5 entries

c. TAC – Last Rallete had 7 cars. They are using different locations each month.

d. PMSC – Club meeting they showed the new Suzuki Rally Cars.

e. KWRC – next Meeting 10th

16. 2005 RSO Rulebook proposal – Submit and rules to Ryan by Sept. 1/4

17. RSO old trailer ownership still not transferred by Dennis Wharton.

18. Energy Challenge / RSO – Paul Henshall is working on this interesting event. More next meeting.

19. Next meeting Aug 16, 2004 7pm dinner 8 pm meeting at Paul's.
RallySport Ontario Meeting Minutes – June 7, 2004

Present: Ross Wood, Ray Felice, Ryan Huber, Roger Sanderson, Kim Sparks

1. Start 8pm.

2. Apr. 25/04 Minutes approved

3. Treasurer's report – \$1250. Cheque for Bear & GCFR for 2003 road damage.

4. Dennis has resigned and the board appointed Alan Ryall as he was the other candidate running for the position at the AGM and still expressed interests in it when asked.

5. Steward's Course – 11 attended at Sir Sanford Fleming in Peterborough. All were successful. BBR & GCFR stewards appointed.

6. Insurance – Wayne Groom of the ONT 4x4 Club has offered his assistance with the Insurance committee.

7. Insurance O&D Details – Ross received copies of the O&D from the ASN office.

8. Web site – nothing at this time except for lots of traffic reported.

9. OPRC –

a. Classes – Group 5: Submitted to CARS rule committee for possible 2005

inclusion..

b. BBR – Work day went well. Jamaican entry should be entering.

c. GCFR – road widened in spots. Notes will need to be re-done. Working on a new start/finish location.

10. ORRC –

a. DOCR – 19 entries, No issues. One car had no insurance slip but Paul resolved it before they were allowed to start.

b. Blossom – June 19. – looking for a good entry.

c. Automapic – July 17. – route being working on still.

d. ORRC Reports – Paul Submitted reports for the past few events. No major issues found.

11. Marshal training – Jeff will possibly try to plan later this year.

12. Incident committee – still working on it.

13. Entry forms – up and running. Getting about 5-6 per event.

14. RSO prize funds / Decals – Decals are ordered and should be here within a week or two. Payments can now be sent out for the first events of the year.

15. Club news

a. MLRC – 26 entries last event.

b. MCO – Mangy Moose had only 5 entries

c. TAC – Last Rallete had 7 cars. They are using different locations each month.

d. PMSC – Club meeting they showed the new Suzuki Rally Cars.

e. KWRC – next Meeting 10th

16. 2005 RSO Rulebook proposal – Submit and rules to Ryan by Sept. ¼

17. RSO old trailer ownership still not transferred by Dennis Wharton.

18. Energy Challenge / RSO – Paul Henshall is working on this interesting event. More next meeting.

19. Next meeting Aug 16, 2004 7pm dinner 8 pm meeting at Paul's.